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As the COVID-19 restrictions are easing we 

can now resume assemblies. Our first assembly 

will be in Week 3 on Friday 9:15am in the gym. 

Assemblies are every odd week (1,3,5,7,9).  

Reception to Year 2 will attend swimming in 

Term 4, Week 1 for the week.  There will be 

more information to follow later in the term. 

There is a cost involved and forms that will 

need returning. 

We will keep you updated through out the 

term with events that may occur. 
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Monday 

Computers 

Borrowing Readers x2 

Tuesday  

Physical Education – Mr Polyak 

Wednesday  

Music – Ms Ruth 

Library Borrowing 

Thursday 

Changing Readers x2 

Science – Miss Eleni 

Friday 

Music – Ms Ruth 

Dear Families, 

Welcome back for another busy term, 

filled with lots of new learning 

adventures and excitement in Room 7! 

We hope you enjoyed your winter 

holidays spending quality time together 

making memories. 

We look forward to watching the 

students grow as powerful learners and 

being persistent. 
 

Any concerns or questions regarding 

your child, please feel free to make a 

time to come and see us or send a 

message via seesaw. 

We look forward to a busy and fun filled 

term ahead. 
 

Kind regards, 

Cherie Hewish & Kathryn Smith 
 

This term readers will be going home. Students 

will receive 2 readers on Monday and will 

swap them for new ones on Thursdays. Please 

read with your child every night so they can 

be successful in reaching the benchmark of 

reading level 5 or above by the end of the 

year.  

Students will have a homework book this 

term. There will be a list of spelling words and 

activities for the students to complete 

throughout the week.  

Students will also continue to have sight words 

to read through every night as they are 

expected to know 100 or above by the end of 

the year.  

Please continue to read your Phonics sounds 

and decode the list words linked to the 

sounds learnt. 

Remember learning is meant to be fun not a 

chore 😊 


